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• Wednesday September 18: Cross 

Country Practice at 8:10 
 

• Wednesday September 18: Meet 

the Teacher and Welcome Back 

BBQ 
 

• Friday September 20: Cross 

Country Practice at 8:10 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

Important Messages 

 

 Welcome Back BBQ and Meet the Teacher: We look forward 

to welcoming you into the school on Wednesday September 18 to 

meet your child’s teacher. Classrooms will be open from 5:00 - 5:30 

to meet the teacher with the PAC BBQ starting outside at 5:30. 

  

 Cross Country Northridge Elementary is getting ready for the 

Fall Cross Country Season. This opportunity will be open to students 

in grades 3, 4 and 5. Notices went home for most students that were 

interested. If your child missed picking up a notice, they are 

available in the office. First practice is Wednesday morning at 8:10 

on the black-top. 

 

Birthday Treats Although we love celebrating birthdays here at 

Northridge, we would like to encourage families not to send in 

birthday treats to school (cakes, cupcakes, cookies, etc). We will 

continue to announce birthdays in our morning announcements 

and invite students to choose a birthday pencil. 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to check out our website for important dates and information: 

https://northridge.sd61.bc.ca/ 

 

https://northridge.sd61.bc.ca/

